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I urge you to support HB 3075 to ensure the swift and effective implementation of 

Measure 114—legislation that Oregonians voted for over two years ago to save lives. 

 

The evidence is clear: the policies in Measure 114 are among the most effective at 

reducing gun violence. Research shows that over a ten-year period, these measures 

will save 1,000 lives in Oregon. The people of our state recognized this urgency and 

acted, yet out-of-state gun lobby groups have worked to delay implementation 

through lawsuits. Now, both state and federal courts have upheld Measure 114 as 

constitutional. 

 

It is time to move forward. The state must have the resources necessary to support a 

smooth and timely implementation of this law. I respectfully ask you to uphold the will 

of Oregon voters and ensure HB 3075 is passed. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

 


